
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM NO.6/2021 

AMMENDMENT OF SPECIFICATION 

Greater Letaba Municipality has advertised the Appointment of a service provider to execute Supply and Delivery Of 30 

X 6m3 Skip Bins GLM018/2021, the number of skip bins should be 30 instead of 15. 
 
The new specification will be available on the municipal website and at Greater Letaba Municipality as of the 23rd of 
October 2020. 
 
Enquiries: Ms. Kgatla MP or Ms. Mtebule TY @ 087 086 7471 & 087 086 7491. 
 

 

The municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

 
Dr Serovha KI 
Municipal Manager 


